
CURRENT NEWS

On November 14, 2024,
students who received
awards from the 1st Quarter
session at Schurz Elementary
School, received recognition
from the Board of Education
for achieving academic
excellence in school.  The
Tribal Council members and
our WRPT Royalty members
recognized and honored the
students with cake and
punch and a special
cerificate award. 

Student
Recognition Night

November 2024

Contact
Education 
Phone Number:
775-773-2306 

for Sara Twiss, Education Director Ext. 2160 
Aimee Johnson, Education Specialist Ext. 2162

Belinda Hooper, NYCP College and Career Coach Ext. 2161
Dawna Jackson, NYCP College and Career Coach Ext. 2163 

HOURS OF OPERATION: M-F 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
TECHNOLOGY CENTER: M-F 8:30 AM - 2:00 PM

(PLEASE ENTER THROUGH EDUCATION ENTRANCE)

Check out our website for any updated information!
https://www.wrpt.org/education/



Schurz Elementary Ribbon Cutting
Ceremony for New Playground



Important dates



NYCP NEWS

Clark Country College and Career Readiness Day!

Welcome our new Academic Tutor,
Carissa Lockwood-Brown

On November 9, 2024, our NYCP Coaches transported eight high school
students to Las Vegas, NV to attend the Clark County College and Career
Readiness event. Representatives from UNLV, UNR -Extension program,
College of Southern NV, Nevada State College, and Grand Canyon
University were in attendance. Students were able to meet directly with
recruiters who offer college programs geared towards their interests. 

We are very happy to welcome onboard our
Academic Tutor, Carissa Lockwood-Brown to
the Education Department team! Carissa will
help support our students in need of tutoring in
all academic areas and services necessary to
help them succeed in their education. She will
be assisting with after-school transportation
and helping students develop good study
habits! 



NYCP STUDENT NOW HAS TUTORING AND TUTORING TRANSPORTATION SERVING
YOUR 7TH- 12TH GRADER FOR LYON COUNTY AND MINERAL COUNTY.  CONTACT

DAWNA OR BELINDA TO SIGN UP YOUR CHILD(REN) FOR EXTRA HELP AND SUPPORT!

DOES YOUR CHILD
NEED TUTORING?



NOVEMBER
IS NATIVE

AMERICAN
HERITAGE
MONTH! 



Call for All Graduates Survey 2024/25



FAFSA Updates


